



Mr P A Wood Head of Sixth Form Email: philip.wood@ellesmere.com Dr M T Gareh Head of Middle School Email: tom.gareh@ellesmere.com

26th March 2019

Dear Parents,

Online Safety

You may have become aware of the national debate concerning inappropriate images on the internet and the privacy of material on mobile phones. The National Online Safety Organisation has prepared the attached poster for parents which may help clarify some of the issues (and legal implications).

We are sending this to all parents in Middle School and Sixth Form as there is a relevance to anyone with access to mobile phones.

All good wishes.

Yours sincerely,

P. a. Wood.

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com